
NOTICE 
Public Forum  

PROPOSED REVISIONS TO WESTERN POWER’S ACCESS ARRANGEMENT  
 

On 10 November 2008, the Authority will host a public forum about Western Power’s 
proposed access arrangement revisions. 

The forum, to be conducted by Western Power, is to help interested parties understand the 
proposed revisions to the access arrangement for the South West Interconnected Network.  
It will also provide interested parties an opportunity to raise questions with Western Power 
about its proposed revisions. 

The forum will be held at Meeting Room Six, Level 2, Perth Convention Exhibition Centre, 
21 Mounts Bay Road, Perth, from 10.00 am to 12.30 pm.  Refreshments will be available.   

If you wish to attend, please register your interest by 4 pm, 7 November 2008, either by email 
to public.seminar@era.wa.gov.au or by fax on (08) 9213 1999.  Alternatively, please call 
Ms Sarah Walsh on the number below.   

 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Sarah Walsh 
A/Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 
 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
31 October 2008 
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